
 

 

 

Minutes of Great Barton Parish Council Planning Meeting Monday 8th April 2024 
Members present: Councillor Maggie Dunn chaired the meeting with Councillors Peter Fisk and Andy Baker 

the Clerk was also present. 

There were no members of the public present. 

 

1. Apologies were received and accepted from Councillors Matthew Parker and David Clarke. 
2. No declarations of interest were received and there were no requests for dispensation 

 

Great Barton Parish Council have no objections to the changes to this application: 

 

Great Barton Parish Council support this application due to the replanting condition within the 

arboricultural Officers report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   Maggie Dunn 

   Chairman 

  Great Barton Parish Council 


